From: I

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Letter of Support
Date: Monday, 8 April 2019 4:19:11 PM

To whom it may concern,

Muswellbrook Preschool have been an active member of the local
community for more than 54 years and enjoy all local partnerships we
have established over this time.

We would like to offer a letter of support for the Dartbrook Coal
application to extend their current underground licence. The Preschool
has been successful in gaining community grants from Dartbrook Coal
and it is with these community engagement strategies that not for
profit organisations like the Preschool, have the opportunity to run
amazing programs, build resources, fund projects and provide extra
curricula activities to the children and families of our community. We
currently have over 200 children per week attend our Preschool and
the benefits of the local mining community see our enrolments stay
strong. We would be happy to answer any questions or provide any
more information if required.

Kind regards

Kelly Constable
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